
Public Notice 

Availability of Unaudited Financial Report 

The unaudited financial reporting package for the Hancock Metropolitan Housing Authority 

for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2024, has been completed and is available for public 

inspection. 

 

Members of the public may review the report during regular business hours at the agency’s 

office located at: 

 

1800 N. Blanchard Street, Suite 114 

Findlay, Ohio 45840 

 

The report is also accessible online at: 

hancockmetro.com 

 

To request a copy of the report, please email: 

cricker@hancockmetro.com 


